
 

If you need an auxiliary aid/service or other accommodation due to a disability, contact James Kealalio at (808) 241-4467 
or email jkealalio@kauai.gov as soon as possible. Requests made as early as possible will allow adequate time to fulfill your 

request. Upon request, this notice is available in alternate formats such as large print, Braille, or electronic copy. 


